WARNING OF SPECIAL DISTRICT MEETING OF
THE CROMWELL FIRE DISTRICT
November 17, 2022

A special meeting of the electors and citizens qualified to vote in meetings of the
Cromwell Fire District will be held at the Coles Street Fire Station, 105 Coles Road in the Town
of Cromwell, Connecticut on Thursday, November 17, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. for the following
purpose:

To consider and act upon the following resolution:
RESOLVED, that the Board of Commissioners of the Cromwell Fire District recommends that
the District approve an appropriation in the amount of $65,000 for costs associated with the

emergency replacement of the roof at the West Street Firehouse, said appropriation to be funded
from the unencumbered, undesignated fund balance.

Dated at Cromwell, Connecticut, this 31st day of October 2022

Roggér Rukowicz
President, Board of Commissioners




